
 

 

 

                                        

 
 

      
 
 
 
 
            

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Be a Good Neighbor: 

Please leash your pets 

and pick up after them. 

Let’s keep yards and 

streets clean for 

everyone. 

Pet Owners’ 

Corner 

Streetlight Out? 

Report it to 

sleepyhollowhillshoa

@easyhoa.email 

 

New to the 

Neighborhood?  
Welcome! If you’re new 

this year, we’d love to 

meet you. Join our next 

HOA meeting. 

Feedback Wanted 
We want to hear from 

you! What would you like 

to see improved in our 

neighborhood? Email 

your suggestions to 

Sleepyhollowhillshoa@ea

syhoa.email. Let’s build a 

thriving community 

together. 

 

Meet the Board! 

2025 Board Members 

President: John McCuan 
 
V. President: Raymon Edds 
 
Treasurer: Shari English 

 
Secretary: Terryle Campbell 

 
Media Relations: Kristi 
Shanks 

 
Sergeant: Derek Czajkoski 
 

 

Mailing Address 
S.H.H.E.O.A 
P.O. Box 545 
Newalla, OK 74857 
 
Email: 
sleepyhollowhillshoa@easyhoa.email 

 
FB Page 
HOA @ SLEEPY HOLLOW 

 
Website: 
Sleepyhollowhillshoa.com 
 
See Stray Dogs in 
Community? 
Call 405-297-3100 

 

Sleepy Hollow Hills 

Community 
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Sleepy Hollow Hills Estates Owners Association 
 

Check out our website! 

www.SleepyHollowHillsHOA.com 

 

You will be able to see things like upcoming projects, view our 

CC&R’s, Bylaws and more. You will also be able to log in to see your 

account.   

4th of July Went Off with a Bang! 
We love seeing our community come together for moments like 

these. Special thanks to those who helped clean up afterward and 

kept things safe and respectful for all our neighbors. 

Have photos from the day? Share them in our private Facebook 

group or email them to sleepyhollowhillshoa@easyhoa.email for a 

chance to be featured in the fall newsletter! 

 

Seasonal Reminders 
• Mowing & Landscaping: Please keep lawns mowed 

and landscaping tidy to maintain our beautiful 
neighborhood. 

• Trash: Collection days is Friday. Ensure bins are out no 
earlier than the night before and brought in by 
Saturday evening. 

• Storm Drain Safety: Do not dump grass clippings, 
leaves, or debris in the street or in the ditches. It clogs 
our drains and causes flooding. 

 
Join us at our next HOA Board Meeting on Oct 21st at 7:00 PM. 
 
Please report any violations to the HOA board via  
the “Easyhoa App” for the Board to review. 
 

From the HOA Board 
“We’re committed to revitalizing Sleepy Hollow Hills—improving 

communication, appearance, and community pride. Your feedback 

and participation matter. Let’s make this a neighborhood we’re all 

proud to call home.” 

— Raymon Edds, VP, HOA Board 
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